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Electronic Media Terms of Use Agreement 

 

The Adams County Health Department uses the internet and social media to foster effective 

communication about public health with the goal of keeping our community informed and safe. Your 

use of our website and social media page constitutes an understanding of, and agreement to accept, the 

terms of use outlined here.   

Public health complaints are not to be submitted by social media. Complaints should be submitted 

directly to the office so that they may receive appropriate attention. Complaint submission information 

is available at www.adamscountyhealth.org.  

Comments and suggestions from users are encouraged on our website and social media pages. All 

comments, posts, and links are reviewed in a timely—but not necessarily daily—manner. User 

comments are not edited for accuracy, however, we may filter or report commentary or content that 

contains spam, profanity, disrespectful, prohibited, or otherwise objectionable material.  

In submitting content to our social media page, the user certifies that the submission is voluntary and in 

their own words. The user grants Adams County Health Department unlimited rights to use, modify, or 

remove content, ideas, concepts, designs, or creative elements in any media or forum of our choosing, 

without compensation or credit.  

Prohibited content in user posts, as judged solely by the Adams County Health Department, and subject 

to filtering or removal include: 

• Content not related to the relevant social media article or post 

• Content in support of, or in opposition to, political campaigns or ballot measures 

• Content which may be perceived as abusive, defamatory, discriminatory, or obscene.  

• Content that is fraudulent, deceptive, or misleading 

• Content in violation of another’s intellectual property rights. 

• Content in violation of Facebook Community Standards 

• Content which is otherwise offensive including foul language, personal attacks, bullying, and 

name calling.  

The views, opinions, and experiences expressed in user-submitted comments are solely those of the 

author and do not necessarily reflect those of the Adams County Health Department, its employees, 

programs, or the Board of Health. Links, statistics, and information from other organizations are 

provided as a service to the community, but should not be considered an endorsement by the Adams 

County Health Department. We are not responsible for any inaccuracies that exist on external websites 

or sources.  


